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From: Joanna Fanney <iwannahike@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 8:01 PM 
To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com>; Dale Fanney <dalefanney@frontier.com> 
Subject: CUP 2584 Joseph and Diane Ripp 
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 opposition to the proposed Quarry operation by Tri-County Paving on Bonetti Rd. This is a very large project that would affect quality of life for the surrounding neighbors and farms. Apart from the negative impact  
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Hello, 

I am writing to express opposition to the proposed Quarry operation by Tri-County Paving on Bonetti 
Rd. This is a very large project that would affect quality of life for the surrounding neighbors and 
farms. Apart from the negative impact that the project would have on beauty of the surrounding area, 
an operation of this size would also affect ground water and water run-off. Bonetti Rd. is one of the 
hilliest roads in the area and truck traffic would be a serious problem. Travel downhill on Bonetti could 
become quite dangerous.  

I'm not opposed to all gravel pits--we need gravel. But this proposal is too invasive. I was a victim of a 
similar project years ago. I had a beautiful home on a quiet peaceful gravel road.. One day, without 
warning, an operation moved in behind my home. The dust, truck traffic, noise and ugliness was 
dramatic. I eventually moved and was lucky to sell my home. 

Dale Fanney 
7066 Lee Rd. 
Lodi, Wi 53555 


